
 

 
Monday 14th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,        
 
VIKING DAY    
     
As part of our historical topic The Vikings, which aims to study Viking invasion and settlement, and life in 
Britain, we want to hold a Viking Day on Friday 25th June 2021. We felt that the children thoroughly 
enjoyed our Victorian Day in December and wanted to again immerse them in their new topic. There will 
be a surprise for the children on the day! 
 
The children are very welcome to come dressed as a Viking for this day. Please do not feel that you need 
to spend lots of money buying a costume and it is not compulsory.  
 
Here are some pictures that may be of use to you. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

      
 
In order to fund the costs of Viking Day, we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £5.00.  Please make 
your payment via our on-line payments system, ParentMail. Please note that without sufficient voluntary 
contributions Viking Day may have to be cancelled. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
The Year 5 Team 
 


